
Parish of St Pius X, Norbiton  
	
	

   Clergy: Fr Henry Tiku-Wenna   Presbytery: 108 Orme Road, Kingston upon Thames, Surrey KT1 3SB, Church: 8A The Triangle KT1 3RT     
Phone: 0208 406 9524.    Website: www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk       Email: norbiton@rcaos.org.uk    	

 The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph (B)   
Office Hours: Mon-Wed, and Fri. Confessions: Sat 10.30 –11am, 5–5.45pm 
Baptisms and Weddings by appointment	 
Parish Centre Booking: Contact Margaret on 0208 541 0796 or the Parish Office	
Blessed Sacrament Adoration: Tuesdays after Mass for an hour		
Our Lady’s Prayer Group: Tuesdays 7pm-8.45pm; all are welcome	
Apostolate of Fatima in Southwark & 1st Saturday Divine Mercy Devotion: 4.45pm - 5.45pm 
Safeguarding: Norbitonsg1@safeguardrcaos.org.uk 
 Sat       26 Dec 
Sun       27 Dec  

  6 pm     Mass 
10 am    Mass 
  5 pm    Mass 

Patricia Corcoran-RIP 
Yolanda Dinmamnde - BD 
People of the Parish 

Vigil Mass 
The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph (B)   

Mon       28 Dec 
Tues      29 Dec  
Wed       30 Dec         
Thurs.    31 Dec        
Fri          1 Jan 

9.15am   Mass 
9.15am   Mass 
9.15am   Mass 
9.15am   Mass    
 10 am    Mass 

Patricia Corcoran-RIP 
Patricia Corcoran -RIP 
Sr Mary Burke-RIP 
Christy Thiruchelvam – Intentions 
Roy Mallett—RIP 

The Holy Innocents Martyrs Feast 
Saint Thomas of Canterbury 
Sixth day within the Octave of the Nativity of Our Lord 
Seventh day within the Octave of the Nativity of Our Lord 
Mary The Holy Mother of God 

Sat         2 Jan 
 
Sun        3 Jan   

 10 am    Mass 
  6 pm     Mass 
 10 am    Mass 
   5 pm    Mass 

Kate Fitzsimmons-Birthday 
People of the Parish 
Helen Hegarty-RIP 
Frank Dodd-RIP 

Saints Basil the Great and Saint Gregory Nazannzen 
Vigil Mass 
Second Sunday after the Nativity (B) 
 

The Sick of the Parish: Pray for Peter Maxwell, Jacob Tullett, John 
Marsella, David Carrier, Ron Murphy, Joe Murphy, Jean Reynard, 
Philomena Leech, Genie Stack, Ron Johnson, Kate Fitzsimmons, 
Anna Webb, Teresa Allon, Crissie Hutchins, Barbara Farmer, Pat 
Luis, and Gill Graffham. 
 
The Church is open and the usual protocols and regulations 
regarding stewarding, social distancing and wearing masks 
will be observed.  

Parish Sacramental and Catechetical Programmes: With the 
current uncertainties we have not made decisions about dates. 
But when we do get a clear picture, we will then be able to let you 
know.  

Christmas Offering: The collections at the Christmas 
services and the Octave are your personal offering for the 
Parish Priest. Please take an envelope from the back of the 
church for this if you can. 

Please pray for repose of the souls of Canon Frank 
O’Sullivan who was for a long time the Parish Priest at St 
Joseph’s New Malden and Fr Michael Gwinnell who was the 
Parish Priest at St Anne’s Kingston Hill. They died recently.   

Crib Collections. I encourage you this year to give crib offerings 
for the Catholic Children’s Society, local homeless organisations, 
or the Friends of the Holy Land which supports our brothers and 
sisters who are suffering the land of Our Lord. Further details 
about the appeal of the Friends of the Holy Land can be found at 
www.friendsoftheholyland.org.uk/christmas 

Date Offertory 2nd collection Many thanks for 
your generosity 

   
      

Mass Offerings: Please drop your Mass Intention envelope with 
the usual details at the Presbytery and you will be informed 
when this Mass will be celebrated. 
 
Covid 19 Vaccinations 
There has been some uncertainty within the Catholic community 
with respect to vaccinations for Covid 19. It is very important that 
the pastoral counsel we offer our people accurately reflects the 
Church’s moral teaching and tradition, which affirms that such 
vaccinations are morally licit. This is articulated in the most     
recent statements by the Bishops’ Conference of England and 
Wales 
 https://www.cbcew.org.uk/home/our-work/health-social-
care/coronavirus-guidelines/update-on-covid-19-and-
vaccination/  
and the Vatican  
http://www.vatican.va/roman_curia/congregations/cfaith/docume
nts/rc_con_cfaith_doc_20201221_nota-vaccini-
anticovid_en.html 
 
Holy Father’s Intention for January:  Human fraternity - May 
the Lord give us the grace to live in full with our brothers and 
sisters of other fellowship religions, praying for one another, 
open to all. 

The Funeral Mass of Helen Hagerty has been postponed to 
the 13th Jan 2020 at 2.30pm as a member of the family is 
unwell. 
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